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This SRC Notes: 

1. That the current Student Representative Council (SRC) structure has 
served as the representative body for students within the Students' 
Association. 

2. That the Democracy Review, adopted following extensive consultation 
and upheld by the Students’ Association Board, outlined significant 
reforms to the representative structures of the Association. 

3. That the referendum on these reforms saw 78% of votes in favour of the 
proposed changes, and while turnout was below the binding threshold, 
the Association Board of Trustees unanimously agreed to implement 
them, on 17 December 2024. 

4. This is the final meeting of the SRC before the upcoming elections will 
be the first under the newly approved model, replacing the current SRC 
format. 
 

This SRC Believes: 
1. That the SRC has played a vital role in advocating for students and 

ensuring their voices are heard within the Association and the wider 
University community. 

2. That the transition to the outlined governance structure will provide 
renewed representation, enhanced support for officers and ultimately 
better reflect the needs and views of the student body. 

3. That it is important to formally recognise and thank all members of the 
SRC, past and present, for their commitment and service. 
 

This SRC Resolves: 
1. To formally dissolve the current SRC at the conclusion of its term, in 

line with the implementation of the new representative structure as 
outlined in the Democracy Review. 
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2. To extend a heartfelt thank you to all current and former SRC members 
for their dedication, hard work, and contributions to student life. 

3. To ensure a smooth transition to the new model by providing 
appropriate support and resources to both outgoing and incoming 
representative officers. 

 


